
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Dr. Pallavi Shirsat Honored with Fellowship of the National Kidney Foundation; 
Celebrated for Her Editorial Leadership and Community Advocacy 

[Minden, Louisiana] — [August 7, 2025] — Dr. Pallavi Shirsat, a distinguished nephrologist 
committed to advancing kidney health and patient care, has been awarded the prestigious Fellow 
of the National Kidney Foundation (FNKF) designation. This esteemed recognition honors her 
exemplary contributions to the field of nephrology, academic medicine, and community 
outreach. 

Dr. Shirsat serves as Associate Editor for two respected peer-reviewed medical journals, Cureus 
and the Journal of Medical Case Reports, where she plays a pivotal role in shaping high-quality 
clinical scholarship and advancing evidence-based medical knowledge. 

A passionate advocate for kidney disease awareness and prevention, Dr. Shirsat recently 
spearheaded a successful community fundraising event to support education, early detection, 
and treatment programs for chronic kidney disease (CKD). The event brought together patients, 
caregivers, healthcare professionals, and community members in a shared mission to fight kidney 
disease and promote lifelong kidney health. 

“It’s an honor to receive the FNKF designation,” said Dr. Shirsat. “This recognition reflects not 
only my dedication to nephrology but also the collective efforts of my colleagues, patients, and 
the community. I remain deeply committed to advancing clinical care, research, and outreach in 
the battle against kidney disease.” 

With a growing national presence in both academic and clinical nephrology, Dr. Shirsat 
continues to inspire peers and patients alike through her leadership, compassion, and advocacy. 

For media inquiries or to learn more about Dr. Shirsat’s work, please contact: 
Sarah M. Haynes 
sarah.haynes@ahmgt.com 
318-422-7272  

or  

Pallavi Shirsat, MD 
Office:  318-382-7290 
 

About the National Kidney Foundation: 
The National Kidney Foundation is a leading organization in the U.S. dedicated to the 
awareness, prevention, and treatment of kidney disease. The FNKF designation is awarded to 
medical professionals who demonstrate outstanding service, leadership, and commitment to 
nephrology and kidney health. 


